
 

           
 

                     

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

From: Grace Hackbusch 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Nevada Mandatory Vaccine for Students Proposal 
Date: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 11:35:59 AM 

August 18, 2021 

ATTN: NV State Board of Health, 
Governor of Nevada 
TMCC President 
UNR President

 RE: NV State Board of Health 
Emergency Meeting Regarding Mandatory Covid Vaccines for

 NV higher eduction. 

I  am writing to you today as a young woman about to start my first year of college 
and I STRONGLY disagree with mandating a vaccine for college students. Starting 
my first year of college already comes with many changes and challenges in and of 
itself.  Covid has also added another layer of mandatory mask wearing at school and 
now, a possibility of mandating an emergency non FDA approved vaccine for me to 
attend in person college and pursue my degree.  As the research has shown young 
people have the highest chance of recovering from Covid-19 and if they get it will 
have anti bodies to fight against getting in the future. I would like the ability as a 
young adult with my health care provider to make the choice whether or not the 
vaccine is the right decision for me.  Please consider not mandating vaccines to 
attend in person college. 

Sincerely, 

Grace Hackbusch 
Reno, NV 


